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C CONSERVATION DIVISION

P. O. BOX 2088
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87501

September 29, 1980
I RECEIVED

DEC 10 1980
Hanson 0il Corporation / .
P. 0. Box 1515 U< o
Roswell, New Mexico 88201 - | ARTESIA, OFRCE

Attention: A. J. Deans

Re: Sulphate Sister SWD No.
Section 13, T25S, R26E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

After talking with district representatives who witnessed
the step rate test on the above captioned well, you are
hereby approved to increase your suorface injection pres-
sure to 1500 psi. Due to the relatively shallow depth

at which this well is completed, we ask that you please
submit a tracer survey taken every six months to establish
that there is no leakage of fluids into adjoining forma-
tions.

- Yours very truly,

JOE D. RAMEY
Director
D""

I o
(VAW W) o

1



